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The Chosen Aug 14 2021 Xcor, leader of the Band of Bastards, convicted of treason
against the Blind King, is facing a brutal interrogation and torturous death at the
hands of the Black Dagger Brotherhood. Yet after a life marked by cruelty and evil
deeds, he accepts his soldier's fate, his sole regret the loss of a sacred female
who was never his: the Chosen Layla. Layla alone knows the truth that will save
Xcor's life. But revealing his sacrifice and his hidden heritage will expose them
both and destroy everything Layla holds dear - even her role of mother to her
precious young. Torn between love and loyalty, she must summon the courage to stand
up against the only family she has for the only man she will ever love. Yet even if
Xcor is somehow granted a reprieve, he and Layla would have to confront a graver
challenge: bridging the chasm that divides their worlds without paving the way for
a future of even greater war, desolation and death. As a dangerous old enemy
returns to Caldwell, and the identity of a new deity is revealed, nothing is
certain or safe in the world of the Black Dagger Brotherhood, not even true love
... or destinies that have long seemed set in stone.
Blood Vow Dec 26 2019 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • J. R. Ward returns with an allnew tale of paranormal passion in the world of the Black Dagger Brotherhood. The
Black Dagger Brotherhood continues to train the best of the best to join them in
the deadly battle against the Lessening Society. Among the new recruits, Axe proves
to be a cunning and vicious fighter—and also a loner isolated because of personal
tragedy. When an aristocratic female needs a bodyguard, Axe takes the job, though
he’s unprepared for the animal attraction that flares between him and the one he is
sworn to protect. For Elise, who lost her first cousin to a grisly murder, Axe’s
dangerous appeal is enticing—and possibly a distraction from her grief. But as they
delve deeper into her cousin’s death, and their physical connection grows into so
much more, Axe fears that the secrets he keeps and his tortured conscience will
tear them apart. Rhage, the Brother with the biggest heart, knows all about selfpunishing, and he wants to help Axe reach his full potential. But when an
unexpected arrival threatens Rhage and Mary’s new family, he finds himself back in
the trenches again, fighting against a destiny that will destroy all he holds most
dear. As Axe’s past becomes known, and fate seems to be turning against Rhage, both
males must reach deep—and pray that love, rather than anger, will be their lantern
in the darkness. Praise for Blood Vow “Sharp, sexy, and funny.”—New York Journal of
Books “Nonstop action, steamy sexual tension . . . and absorbing
characters.”—BookPage “Packed with quietly gut-wrenching emotions, healing and
sacrifice.”—Under the Covers Praise for J. R. Ward’s Black Dagger Brotherhood
series “Utterly absorbing.”—Angela Knight “To die for . . . I love this
series!”—Suzanne Brockmann
Lover Eternal Apr 29 2020 A warrior with inner demons falls for a woman who could

save his soul in this seductive novel from the #1 New York Times bestselling Black
Dagger Brotherhood series. Within the Black Dagger Brotherhood, Rhage is the
warrior vampire with the strongest appetites. He’s the deadliest fighter, the most
voracious lover, the quickest to act on his impulses. He’s also been cursed with
two hundred years of hell. Possessed by a beast, he lives in fear of the times when
his inner dragon comes out and he’s a danger to everyone around him. Mary Luce has
unwittingly found herself in the vampire world, and under Rhage’s protection. With
her own life-threatening curse to bear, she’s not looking for love. Besides, she’s
stopped believing in saving grace and miracles long ago. But when Rhage’s intense
sexual attraction turns into emotional bonding, he knows he must have her for his
mate. As their enemies close in, Mary finds herself praying for something she fears
she’ll never have: life eternal with the one she loves.
J.R. Ward The Black Dagger Brotherhood Novels 1-4 May 11 2021 This digital
collection features the first four novels in New York Times bestselling author J.R.
Ward's Black Dagger Brotherhood Novels--Dark Lover, Lover Eternal, Lover Awakened,
and Lover Revealed.
Blood Fury Aug 02 2020 In this sexy paranormal romance novel set in the world of
the Black Dagger Brotherhood, #1 New York Times bestselling author J. R. Ward tells
the story of two couples - both fighting to find love in the midst of the war with
the Lessening Society. A vampire aristocrat, Peyton is well aware of his duty to
his bloodline: mate with an appropriate female of his class and carry on his
family's traditions. And he thought he'd found his perfect match - until she fell
in love with someone else. Yet when his split-second decision in a battle with the
enemy endangers the life of another trainee, Peyton has to face the idea that his
future, and his heart, actually lie with another. Novo, as a female in the Black
Dagger Brotherhood's training program, feels like she has to prove herself to
everybody - and she has no interest in being distracted by falling in love. But
when Peyton proves to be so much more than a rich playboy, she is forced to
confront the tragedy that has broken her soul and closed her off from love. As the
two grapple with Novo's past and Peyton's present, another couple must contend with
an erotic connection that is unparalleled - and potentially scandalous. Saxton, who
has had his heart broken, discovers in himself a deep-seated attraction to Ruhn, a
new member of the household. But will the other male explore the connection? Or
will he close his mind and his heart to what could be true love . . . and cost
Saxton everything?
The Black Dagger Brotherhood Sep 27 2022 New York Times bestselling author J.R.
Ward delivers a behind-the-scenes look at her “to die for”( Publishers Weekly)
Black Dagger Brotherhood series—and a brand-new short story starring Zsadist and
Bella. This is a book no Black Dagger Brotherhood fan should miss—an insider’s
guide that will seduce readers as powerfully as the sexy band of Brothers and the
world they live in. And also included is an original short story about stars
Zsadist and Bella! This comprehensive guide features insider information on the
Brotherhood, their dossiers, stats, and special gifts. Readers will savor
interviews with their favorite characters, deleted scenes, exciting material from
the J.R. Ward message board and the answers to their burning questions. They’ll
learn what it’s like for J.R. Ward to write each installment of the series, and in
a fascinating twist, read an interview with the author—conducted by the Brothers.
Plus readers will get a sneak peek at the much anticipated next book in the Black
Dagger Brotherhood series, Lover Avenged.
Lover Eternal Aug 22 2019 A warrior with inner demons falls for a woman who could
save his soul in this seductive novel from the #1 New York Times bestselling Black
Dagger Brotherhood series. Within the Black Dagger Brotherhood, Rhage is the
warrior vampire with the strongest appetites. He’s the deadliest fighter, the most
voracious lover, the quickest to act on his impulses. He’s also been cursed with
two hundred years of hell. Possessed by a beast, he lives in fear of the times when

his inner dragon comes out and he’s a danger to everyone around him. Mary Luce has
unwittingly found herself in the vampire world, and under Rhage’s protection. With
her own life-threatening curse to bear, she’s not looking for love. Besides, she’s
stopped believing in saving grace and miracles long ago. But when Rhage’s intense
sexual attraction turns into emotional bonding, he knows he must have her for his
mate. As their enemies close in, Mary finds herself praying for something she fears
she’ll never have: life eternal with the one she loves.
The King Dec 18 2021 J.R. Ward's # 1 New York Times bestselling Black Dagger
Brotherhood continues as a royal bloodline is compromised by a grave threat to the
throne. Long live the King… After turning his back on the throne for centuries,
Wrath, son of Wrath, finally assumed his father’s mantle--with the help of his
beloved mate. But the crown sets heavily on his head. As the war with the Lessening
Society rages on, and the threat from the Band of Bastards truly hits home, he is
forced to make choices that put everything--and everyone--at risk. Beth Randall
thought she knew what she was getting into when she mated the last pure blooded
vampire on the planet: An easy ride was not it. But when she decides she wants a
child, she’s unprepared for Wrath’s response--or the distance it creates between
them. The question is, will true love win out... or tortured legacy take over?
Lover Awakened Sep 03 2020 Fantasy-roman. When Zsadist, the most feared member of
the Black Dagger Brotherhood, rescues Bella from the evil Lessening Society, he is
nearly driven insane by rage against her tormentors, and must confront his tortured
past in order to have a future with this brave beauty who is his destiny
Lover Mine Apr 22 2022 Return to the seductive—and dangerous—world of J.R. Ward’s
Black Dagger Brotherhood as the fever rises in the war between the vampires and
slayers… John Matthew has come a long way since he was found living among humans,
his vampire nature unknown to himself and to those around him. After he was taken
in by the Brotherhood, no one could guess what his true history was—or his true
identity. Indeed, the fallen Brother Darius has returned, but with a different face
and a very different destiny. As a vicious personal vendetta takes John into the
heart of the war, he will need to call up on both who he is now and who he once was
in order to face off against evil incarnate...and rescue his one true love.
The Beast Jan 27 2020 Fan favorite couple Rhage and Mary return in this gripping
novel in the #1 New York Times bestselling Black Dagger Brotherhood series. Nothing
is as it used to be for the Black Dagger Brotherhood. The slayers of the Lessening
Society are stronger than ever, preying on human weakness to acquire more money,
more weapons, more power. But as the Brotherhood readies for an all-out attack on
them, one of their own fights a battle within himself... For Rhage—the Brother with
the biggest appetites, but also the biggest heart—life was supposed to be perfect.
Or at the very least, perfectly enjoyable. But he can’t understand or control the
panic and insecurity that plague him. Terrified, he must reassess his priorities
after suffering a mortal injury. And the answer, when it comes to him, rocks
his—and his beloved Mary’s—world...
Lover Awakened Jul 21 2019 #1 New York Times bestselling author J.R. Ward’s
ferociously inventive series continues as the most fearsome member of the Black
Dagger Brotherhood discovers just how tempting the night can be… A former blood
slave, Zsadist still bears the scars from a past filled with suffering and
humiliation. Renowned for his unquenchable fury and sinister deeds, he is a savage
feared by humans and vampires alike. Anger is his only companion, and terror is his
only passion—until he rescues a beautiful female from the evil Lessening Society.
Bella is instantly entranced by the Brother’s seething power. Except even as their
desire for each other begins to overtake them, Zsadist’s thirst for vengeance
against her abductor drives him to the brink of madness. Now Bella must help her
lover not only overcome the wounds of his tortured past, but find a future with
her...
Lover Mine Jun 12 2021 In the shadows of the night in Caldwell, New York, there's

a deadly war raging between vampires and their slayers. And there exists a secret
band of brothers like no other - vampire warriors, defenders of their race . . .
John Matthew has been through his vampire transition and taken to the life of the
Brotherhood with a vengeance, but he still can't shake the nightmare of his past
and is unsure of his future as a warrior hero. He's made a promise to honour the
Brotherhood and their fight with the slayers at all costs, until the love of his
life is kidnapped and he is forced to make a choice that could change his life and
the Brotherhood's forever . . .
The Shadows May 31 2020 Two brothers bound by more than blood fight to change a
brutal destiny in this novel in the #1 New York Times bestselling Black Dagger
Brotherhood series. Sold by his parents to the Queen of the s’Hisbe as a child,
Trez escaped the Territory and has been a pimp and an enforcer for years. On the
run from a destiny of sexual servitude, he’s never been able to rely on
anyone...except for his brother, iAm. iAm’s sole goal has always been to keep his
brother from self-destructing—and he knows he’s failed. It’s not until the Chosen
Selena enters Trez’s life that the male begins to turn things around...but by then,
it’s too late. The pledge to mate the Queen’s daughter comes due, and there is
nowhere to run, nowhere to hide, and no negotiating. Now Trez must decide whether
to endanger himself and others—or abandon the female he loves. When tragedy strikes
and changes everything, iAm, in the name of brotherly love, is faced with making
the ultimate sacrifice...
Lover Mine Apr 10 2021 Unaware of the attraction he holds for Xhex, vampire John
Matthew is taken in by The Brotherhood who have no knowledge of his history or true
identity, in this novel from the New York Times bestselling author.
Lover Avenged Jul 13 2021 Rehvenge, as a half-breed symphath, is used to living in
the shadows and hiding his true identity. As a club owner and a dealer on the black
market, he's also used to handling the roughest nightwalkers around - including the
members of the Black Dagger Brotherhood. He's kept his distance from the
Brotherhood as his dark secret could make things complicated on both sides - but
now, as head of the vampire aristocracy, he's an ally that Wrath, the Blind King,
desperately needs. Rehv's secret is about to get out, though, which will land him
in the hands of his deadly enemies- and test the mettle of his female, turning her
from a civilian into a vigilante...
The Chosen Sep 15 2021 A scorching forbidden love threatens to tear a rift through
the Black Dagger Brotherhood in J. R. Ward's newest novel in the #1 New York Times
bestselling series. Xcor, leader of the Band of Bastards, convicted of treason
against the Blind King, is facing a brutal interrogation and torturous death at the
hands of the Black Dagger Brotherhood. Yet after a life marked by cruelty and evil
deeds, he accepts his soldier's fate, his sole regret the loss of a sacred female
who was never his: the Chosen Layla. Layla alone knows the truth that will save
Xcor's life. But revealing his sacrifice and his hidden heritage will expose them
both and destroy everything Layla holds dear - even her role of mother to her
precious young. Torn between love and loyalty, she must summon the courage to stand
up against the only family she has for the only man she will ever love. Yet even if
Xcor is somehow granted a reprieve, he and Layla would have to confront a graver
challenge: bridging the chasm that divides their worlds without paving the way for
a future of even greater war, desolation and death. As a dangerous old enemy
returns to Caldwell, and the identity of a new deity is revealed, nothing is
certain or safe in the world of the Black Dagger Brotherhood, not even true love .
. . or destinies that have long seemed set in stone.
The Sinner Jul 01 2020 'Utterly absorbing and deliciously erotic' Angela Knight
'Hot, sexy, unique, intriguingly wicked' Christine Feehan The Black Dagger
Brotherhood is back. *** The 18th novel in the Black Dagger Brotherhood series.
The Black Dagger Brotherhood Boxed Set May 23 2022 An insider's guide to the Black
Dagger Brotherhood series offers profiles of the members of the Brotherhood and

their romantic adventures, includes a teaser for the upcoming novel in the series,
Lover Avenged, and features an original short story about Zsadist and Bella.
Original.
The Savior Nov 05 2020 'Utterly absorbing and deliciously erotic' Angela Knight
'Hot, sexy, unique, intriguingly wicked' Christine Feehan The Black Dagger
Brotherhood is back. A vampire and a scientist's fates are passionately entwined in
a race against time . . . In the venerable history of the Black Dagger Brotherhood,
only one male has ever been expelled - but Murhder's insanity gave the Brothers no
choice. Haunted by visions of a female he could not save, he nonetheless returns to
Caldwell on a mission to right the wrong that ruined him. However, he is not
prepared for what he must face in his quest for redemption. Dr. Sarah Watkins,
researcher at a biomedical firm, is struggling with the loss of her fiancé. When
the FBI starts asking about his death, she questions what really happened and soon
learns the terrible truth: her firm is conducting inhumane experiments in secret
and the man she thought she knew and loved was involved in the torture. As Murhder
and Sarah's destinies become irrevocably entwined, desire ignites between them. But
can they forge a future that spans the divide separating the two species? And as a
new foe emerges in the war against the vampires, will Murhder return to his
Brothers... or resume his lonely existence forevermore? Find out why readers are
OBSESSED with the Black Dagger Brotherhood 'Insanely good! . . . Intensely romantic
and straight up flipping steamy, violent and gruesome, heartbreaking and deep. Her
addictive writing tells a story like none other' Goodreads reviewer 'I can't get
enough of these sexy, tough, intriguing Vampires/men' Amazon reviewer 'A
STUNNINGdisplay of tear inducing drama, heart-in-your-throat action, and soul
crashing romance' Kobo reviewer 'Emotional by epicproportions' Kobo reviewer 'The
Black Dagger Brotherhood is a twisting, often surprising, but always awesome read'
Amazon reviewer 'Weaving drama, psychology, emotion, often pain and of course a
good supply of sexual tension' Amazon reviewer 'A must read' Goodreads reviewer
'Each and every character is compelling' Amazon reviewer 'The story had me
captivated the whole way' Kobo reviewer
Dark Lover Jul 25 2022 In the shadows of the night in Caldwell, New York, there's
a deadly turf war going on between vampires and their slayers. There also exists a
secret band of brothers like no other - six vampire warriors, defenders of their
race. Among them, none relishes killing their enemies more than Wrath, the leader
of the Black Dagger Brotherhood... The only pure-bred vampire left on the planet,
Wrath has a score to settle with the slayers who murdered his parents centuries
ago. But when one of his most trusted fighters is killed - orphaning a half-breed
daughter unaware of her heritage or her fate - Wrath must usher the beautiful
female into the world of the undead... Racked by a restlessness in her body that
wasn't there before, Beth Randall is helpless against the dangerously sexy man who
comes to her at night with shadows in his eyes. His tales of brotherhood and blood
frighten her. But his touch ignites a dawning hunger that threatens to consume them
both...
Lover Enshrined Dec 06 2020 And now, a dutiful twin must choose between two lives
. . . Phury has sacrificed himself for the good of the race, becoming the male
responsible for keeping the Black Dagger Brotherhood's bloodlines alive - he is to
father the sons and daughters who will ensure that the traditions of the race
survive and that there are warriors to fight those who want all vampires
extinguished. As his first mate, the Chosen Cormia wants to win not only his body
but his heart for herself - she sees the emotionally scarred male behind all his
noble responsibility. But as the war with the Lessening Society grows more grim,
Phury must decide between duty and love.
The Black Dagger Brotherhood: An Insider's Guide Oct 28 2022 Prepare to enter the
dark, passionate world of the Black Dagger Brotherhood and get up close and
personal with each of the Brothers. You'll find insider information on the

Brotherhood and interviews with your favourite characters, including a
heartbreaking conversation with Tohrment and Wellsie, conducted three weeks before
she was killed by lessers. You'll discover deleted scenes in addition to exciting
material from the J. R. Ward message boards and the answers to questions about the
series posed by readers. You'll learn what it's like for J. R. Ward to write each
instalment of the series and, in a fascinating twist, you'll read an interview with
the author - conducted by the Brothers themselves.
The Wolf Mar 21 2022 Return to the sizzling glymera’s prison camp in this dark and
sexy second novel in the new Black Dagger Brotherhood Prison Camp spin-off series
from the #1 New York Times bestselling author J.R. Ward. In the next installment of
bestselling author J.R. Ward’s Prison Camp series, things get steamy when Lucan, a
wolven forced into bartering drug deals for the infamous Prison Colony, meets Rio,
the second in command for the shadowy Caldwell supplier, Mozart. After a deal goes
awry, a wolf with piercing golden eyes swoops in to save her from certain death. As
shocking truths unfurl, Rio is uncertain of who to trust and what to believe—but
with her life on the line, true love rears its head and growls in the face of
danger.
The Sinner Aug 26 2022 A sinner’s only hope is true love in this passionate new
novel in J.R. Ward’s #1 New York Times bestselling Black Dagger Brotherhood series.
Syn has kept his side hustle as a mercenary a secret from the Black Dagger
Brotherhood. When he takes another hit job, he not only crosses the path of the
vampire race’s new enemy, but also that of a half-breed in danger of dying during
her transition. Jo Early has no idea what her true nature is, and when a mysterious
man appears out of the darkness, she is torn between their erotic connection and
the sense that something is very wrong. Fate anointed Butch O’Neal as the
Dhestroyer, the fulfiller of the prophecy that foresees the end of the Omega. As
the war with the Lessening Society comes to a head, Butch gets an unexpected ally
in Syn. But can he trust the male—or is the warrior with the bad past a deadly
complication? With time running out, Jo gets swept up in the fighting and must join
with Syn and the Brotherhood against true evil. In the end, will love true
prevail...or was the prophecy wrong all along?
Lover Unveiled Mar 29 2020 In this heart-pounding installment in J.R. Ward’s #1
New York Times bestselling series, a long-lost member of the Black Dagger
Brotherhood finds true love—and evil incarnate—in Caldwell, New York. Sahvage has
been living under the radar for centuries—and he has every intention of of staying
“dead and buried.” But when a civilian female sucks him into her dangerous battle
with an evil as ancient as time, his protective side overrides his common sense.
Mae has lost everything, and desperation sets her on a collision course with fate.
Determined to reverse a tragedy, she goes where mortals should fear to tread—and
comes face-to-face with the Brotherhood’s new enemy. She also discovers a love she
never expected to find with Sahvage, but there can be no future for them. Knowing
they will part, the two band together to fight against what Mae unknowingly
unleashed—as the Brotherhood closes in to reclaim one of their damned, and evil
vows to destroy them all…
The Jackal Oct 04 2020 The #1 New York Times bestselling author of The Sinner
brings another hot adventure of true love and ultimate sacrifice in the Black
Dagger Brotherhood world. The location of the glymera’s notorious prison camp was
lost after the raids. When a freak accident provides Nyx clues to where her sister
may still be doing time, she becomes determined to find the secret subterranean
labyrinth. Embarking on a journey under the earth, she learns a terrible truth—and
meets a male who changes everything, forever. The Jackal has been in the camp for
so long he cannot recall anything of the freedom he once knew. Trapped by
circumstances out of his control, he helps Nyx because he cannot help himself.
After she discovers what happened to her sister, getting her back out becomes a
deadly mission for them both. United by a passion they can’t deny, they work

together on an escape plan for Nyx—even though their destiny is to be forever
apart. And as the Black Dagger Brotherhood is called upon for help, and Rhage
discovers he has a half-brother who’s falsely imprisoned, a devious warden plots
the deaths of them all…even the Brothers.
Lover At Last Nov 17 2021 “The hottest collection of studs in romance” (New York
Times Bestselling Author Angela Knight) returns as J. R. Ward brings together two
of the most beloved people in the Black Dagger Brotherhood world—at last....
Qhuinn, son of no one, is used to being on his own. Disavowed from his bloodline,
shunned by the aristocracy, he has found an identity as a brutal fighter in the war
against the Lessening Society. But his life is not complete. Even as the prospect
of having a family of his own seems within reach, he is empty on the inside, his
heart given to another.... Blay, after years of unrequited love, has moved on from
his feelings for Qhuinn. And it’s about time: it seems Qhuinn has found his perfect
match in a Chosen female, and they are going to have a young. It’s hard for Blay to
see the new couple together, but building your life around a pipe dream is just a
heartbreak waiting to happen. And Qhuinn needs to come to terms with some dark
things before he can move forward… Fate seems to have taken these vampire soldiers
in different directions, but as the battle over the race’s throne intensifies, and
new players on the scene in Caldwell create mortal danger for the Brotherhood,
Qhuinn learns the true meaning of courage, and two hearts meant to be together
finally become one.
Lover at Last Oct 16 2021 Fate seems to have taken the vampire soldiers in
different directions, but as the battle over the race's throne intensifies, and new
players on the scene in Caldwell create mortal danger for the Brotherhood, Qhuinn
finally learns the true definition of courage, and two hearts who are meant to be
together finally become one
Lover Unleashed Feb 08 2021 Payne, twin sister of the Black Dagger Brother
Vishous, suffers a devastating injury, and brilliant human surgeon Manuel Manello
is called in to save her. Their attraction is instant, and as powerful as it is
dangerous. But as human and vampire worlds collide, a centuries- old score catches
up with Payne and puts both her love and her life in jeopardy.
Dark Lover Jan 19 2022 In the shadows of the night in Caldwell, New York, there's
a deadly turf war going on between vampires and their slayers. There also exists a
secret band of brothers like no other - six vampire warriors, defenders of their
race. Among them, none relishes killing their enemies more than Wrath, the leader
of the Black Dagger Brotherhood... The only pure-bred vampire left on the planet,
Wrath has a score to settle with the slayers who murdered his parents centuries
ago. But when one of his most trusted fighters is killed - orphaning a half-breed
daughter unaware of her heritage or her fate - Wrath must usher the beautiful
female into the world of the undead... Racked by a restlessness in her body that
wasn't there before, Beth Randall is helpless against the dangerously sexy man who
comes to her at night with shadows in his eyes. His tales of brotherhood and blood
frighten her. But his touch ignites a dawning hunger that threatens to consume them
both...
Lover Arisen Mar 09 2021 True love brings a deadly threat to the Black Dagger
Brotherhood in this sizzling new novel in J.R. Ward’s #1 New York Times bestselling
series. Possessed by the demon Devina, Balthazar is once again on the hunt for the
Book of Spells—and fighting an undeniable attraction to a woman. As a thief, he has
stolen a lot of things…but he never thought his heart would be taken by another.
Especially not by a human. As a homicide detective, Erika Saunders knows there is
something otherworldly going on in Caldwell, New York. Mutilated bodies that cannot
be explained are all over her case list—and then there are her nightmares in which
she’s hunted by shadows and captivated by a mysterious man who is both a suspect
and a savior. When Devina’s wish for true love is finally granted, Balthazar and
Erika unwittingly become the gateway for the rebirth of an old enemy of the

Brothers. Will the very thing that brings them together lead to the ultimate
destruction of the Brotherhood? Or will they have to lose everything in order to
save the race’s most sacred defenders?
Lover Unveiled Feb 26 2020 'Utterly absorbing and deliciously erotic' Angela
Knight 'Hot, sexy, unique, intriguingly wicked' Christine Feehan Meet Sahvage: a
powerful MMA fighter with a buried secret that could change the world of Caldwell
forever... Sahvage has been living under the radar for centuries-and he has every
intention of staying 'dead and buried.' But when a civilian female sucks him into
her dangerous battle with an evil as ancient as time, his protective side overrides
his common sense. Mae has lost everything, and desperation sets her on a collision
course with fate. Determined to reverse a tragedy, she goes where mortals should
fear to tread- and comes face to face with the Brotherhood's new enemy. She also
discovers a love she never expected to find with Sahvage, but there can be no
future for them. Knowing they will part, the two band together to fight against
what Mae unknowingly unleashed- as the Brotherhood closes in to reclaim one of
their damned, and the evil vows to destroy them all... _______________ Find out why
readers are OBSESSED with the Black Dagger Brotherhood... 'It's not easy to find a
new twist on the vampire myth, but Ward succeeds beautifully. This dark and
compelling world is filled with enticing romance as well as perilous adventure.
With myriad possibilities to choose from, the Black Dagger Brotherhood series
promises tons of thrills and chills' Romantic Times 'Insanely good! . . . Intensely
romantic and straight up flipping steamy, violent and gruesome, heartbreaking and
deep. Her addictive writing tells a story like none other' Goodreads reviewer 'I
can't get enough of these sexy, tough, intriguing vampires' Amazon reviewer
'Emotional by epic proportions' Kobo reviewer 'The Black Dagger Brotherhood is a
twisting, often surprising, but always awesome read' Amazon reviewer 'A must read'
Goodreads reviewer 'The story had me captivated the whole way' Kobo reviewer 'Each
and every character is compelling' Amazon reviewer
The Shadows Jun 19 2019 **Goodreads Finalist for Best Romance 2015** Two brothers
bound by more than blood fight to change a brutal destiny in the heart-wrenching
new novel of the Black Dagger Brotherhood by Sunday Times bestselling author J. R.
Ward. Trez "Latimer" doesn't really exist. And not just because the identity was
created so that a Shadow could function in the underbelly of the human world. Sold
by his parents to the Queen of the S'Hsibe as a child, Trez escaped the Territory
and has been a pimp and an enforcer in Caldwell, NY for years- all the while on the
run from a destiny of sexual servitude. He's never had anyone he could totally rely
on . . . except for his brother, iAm. iAm's sole goal has always been to keep his
brother from self-destructing - and he knows he's failed. It's not until the Chosen
Selena enters Trez's life that the male begins to turn things around . . . but by
then it's too late. The pledge to mate the Queen's daughter comes due and there is
nowhere to run, nowhere to hide, and no negotiating. Trapped between his heart and
a fate he never volunteered for, Trez must decide whether to endanger himself and
others - or forever leave behind the female he's in love with. But then an
unimaginable tragedy strikes and changes everything. Staring out over an emotional
abyss, Trez must find a reason to go on or risk losing himself and his soul
forever. And iAm, in the name of brotherly love, is faced with making the ultimate
sacrifice . . .
Lover Unbound Sep 22 2019 #1 New York Times bestselling author J. R. Ward’s Black
Daggar Brotherhood series continues as the cold heart of a cunning predator is
warmed against its will... Ruthless and brilliant, Vishous, son of the Bloodletter,
possesses a destructive curse and a frightening ability to see the future. As a
pretrans growing up in his father’s war camp, he was tormented and abused. As a
member of the Black Dagger Brotherhood, he has no interest in love or emotion, only
the battle with the Lessening Society. But when a mortal injury puts him in the
care of a human surgeon, Dr. Jane Whitcomb compels him to reveal his inner pain and

taste true pleasure for the first time—until a destiny he didn’t choose takes him
into a future that cannot include her....
Prisoner of Night Jan 07 2021 From #1 New York Times bestselling author J.R. Ward
comes an unforgettable story of passion and vengeance in the world of the Black
Dagger Brotherhood. When Ahmare’s brother is abducted, there is nothing she won’t
do to get him back safely. She is unprepared, however, for the lengths she will
have to go to save his life. Paired with a dangerous but enticing prisoner, she
embarks on an odyssey into another world. Duran, betrayed by his father, imprisoned
in a dungeon for decades, has survived only because of his thirst for vengeance. He
has been biding his time to escape and is shocked to find an unlikely and temporary
freedom in the form of a determined young female. Battling against deadly forces
and facing unforeseen peril, the pair are in a race to save Ahmare’s brother. As
time runs out, and the unthinkable looms, even true love may not be enough to carry
them through.
The Shadows Nov 24 2019 A latest entry in the best-selling series follows the
exploits of two brothers bound by more than blood who discover a conspiracy that
will change their destiny. By the #1New York Times best-selling author of Lover
Reborn.
Lover Revealed Jun 24 2022 After Butch O'Neal sacrifices himself to save a
civilian vampire, aristocratic vampire Marissa must fight to bring him out of the
darkness in the latest installment of the New York Times best-selling series
following Lover Reborn.
Dark Lover Feb 20 2022 See where it all began in the first phenomenal novel in the
#1 New York Times bestselling Black Dagger Brotherhood series... The only purebred
vampire left on the planet and the leader of the Black Dagger Brotherhood, Wrath
has a score to settle with the slayers who killed his parents centuries ago. But
when his most trusted fighter is killed—orphaning a half-breed daughter unaware of
her heritage or her fate—Wrath must put down his dagger and usher the beautiful
female into another world. Racked by a restlessness in her body that wasn’t there
before, Beth Randall is helpless against the dangerously sexy man who comes to her
at night with shadows in his eyes. His tales of the Brotherhood and blood frighten
her. Yet his touch ignites a dawning new hunger—one that threatens to consume them
both... INCLUDES A NEW LETTER FROM J. R. WARD
The Thief Oct 24 2019 New enemies rise and desire burns in the next thrilling
novel of the New York Times bestselling paranormal romance series the Black Dagger
Brotherhood. Sola Morte, former cat burglar and safe-cracker, has given up her old
life on the wrong side of the law. On the run from a drug lord's family, she is
lying low far from Caldwell, keeping her nose clean and her beloved grandmother
safe. Her heart, though, is back up north, with the only man who has ever gotten
through her defenses: Assail, who never meant to fall in love - and certainly not
with a human. But they have no future, and not just because she doesn't know he is
a vampire, but because he is not about to stop dealing arms to the Black Dagger
Brotherhood. Fate, however, has other plans for them. When Assail falls into a coma
and lingers on the verge of death, his cousins seek out Sola and beg her to give
him a reason to live. The last thing she wants is a return to her past, but how can
she leave him to die? As a lethal new enemy of the vampires shows its face, Sola
finds herself not only a target, but a mission-critical force in a war she doesn't
understand. And when Assail's truth comes out, will she run from the horror . . .
or follow her heart into the arms of the male who loves her more than life itself?
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